INVITATION TO BID

City of Plano - Various Sanitary Sewer Lining

The City of Plano will be accepting sealed bids for the City of Plano - Various Sanitary Sewer Lining Project at the address
listed below until Monday, May 6" at 10 am at City Hall. Bids will be publicly opened and read aloud at date and time
listed at the location stated below.

Bids not physically received by the date and time listed above will be returned, unopened to the firm. Emailed or faxed bids
will not be accepted. All bids should be addressed to:

City of Plano
Invitation to Bid — City of Plano — Various Sanitary Sewer Lining (Bid #2024-02)
Attention: Darrin Boyer
17 E Main Street, Plano, IL 60545

A pre-bid meeting will not be held for this project.

Complete digital Project Bidding Documents will be available Friday, April 19, 2024 and by contacting the following
contact via email:

HR Green, Inc., 2363 Sequoia Drive, Suite 101, Aurora, IL 60506

Attn: Christine Borgerding — christine.borgerding@hrgreen.com to obtain directions to download electronic copies of Plans
and Proposal Forms. Contractors must be shown on the Bidder’s Planholder List in order to bid which will be administered
by HR Green, Inc.

HR Green, Inc.’s Project Manager assigned to this project is David Schultz, P.E., LEED AP who can be contacted at HR

regarding technical questions for the Project.

Or by navigating/clicking on the following link to the City of Plano’s website link for additional information and directions
of whom to contact: htips://www.cityolplanoil.com/Bids.aspx

All questions concerning this solicitation shall be submitted via e-mail to Darrin Boyer at and
David Schultz @ dschultz@hrgreen.com before Monday, April 29" at 3 pm. A written response in the form of a public
addendum will be published on the City’s website by Wednesday, May 1** at 2 pm. Contact with anyone other than Darrin
Boyer and names listed above for matters relative to this solicitation during the solicitation process is prohibited.

Bidders may schedule an inspection to support their investigation of determining their cost to complete the work. Bidders
desiring to set up an inspection should reach out to Darrin Boyer (630-669-0625) directly.

The proposed Work is generally described as follows:

The Project includes the following Base Bid Work: The Sanitary Sewer Lining Project will consist of the installation of
approximately 2,104 lineal feet of 8” and 603 lineal feet of 15” sanitary sewer liner respectively. Work will be conducted
in various locations throughout the City. The scope of work includes cured-in-place pipe (CIPP) liners where work consists
of providing all labor, tools, equipment, and materials necessary to install CIPP lining within the work areas as shown on
the project plans and location maps described herein of the project specifications.
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